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UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

September 12, 2023 

NOTICE OF ERRATA  

 

Re: PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company’s 2021 Draft Integrated Resource Plan 

Progress Report, Docket UE-200420 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On August 14, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments and Notice of Recessed Open Meeting 

(Notice). In the caption the Notice incorrectly states the due date for written comments as 

Monday, September 14, 2023. The correct date is Thursday, September 14, 2023. 

 
The caption is to hereby corrected to read as follows: 

 

 

 NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS  

(by 5 p.m. on Thursday, September 14, 2023)  

and  

NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING  

(To be held at 1:30p.m., Tuesday, October 3, 2023) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KATHY HUNTER 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 

 


